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Date: 2021-09-23
First Name: Amy
Last Name: Maxwell
Title: Small business owner
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Eagle lake
State: Tx
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
While Huffman is likely a great person with
conservative values, she wouldn’t prove to be
valuable to Colorado County or other small town
country-life counties.  The issues are completely
different than the issues addressed in inner cities
counties.  The  country life is one that isn’t understood
unless you live it or have lived it.  I beg you to keep
our district lines in accordance with how our country
was founded—true representation of its people are
elected by like-minded people. Someone representing
the city cannot honestly, wholeheartedly represent a
county that is rural, small town. Having such diverse
groups in one district would harm the farmers and our
way of life.  Our little county only has 20,000 people in
total.  That’s less than most of the developed master
planned neighborhoods.  We have different issues to
deal with than what the city deals with.




